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Northern Ireland Authority for Utility Regulation 

Queens House, 10-14 Queen Street, BELFAST, BT1 6ED 
T: +44 (0) 28 9031 1575  F: +44 (0) 28 9031 1740   

 

Lisa McCarthy, 
Transportation Services Manager, 
firmus energy, 
Kilbegs Industrial Park,                                                                Ref: CNO/G/TH/216 
BT41 4LZ. 
 

10 August 2017 

 

Dear Lisa, 

 

Re: Network Code Modification Proposal 006 – Implementation of a Forecasting 

Party within the Northern Ireland Transmission regime 

 

Thank you for submitting the modification report for code mod 006 as required under 

Section 6 of the Code Modification Rules. We have reviewed the modification report and 

note that no responses were received during the consultation period. 

 

The changes proposed include: 

 

 Amendments to reflect the details of the Forecasting Party Agreement between 

DNO’s and Premier Transmission 

 Minor amendments to reflect introduction of NI Gas Transmission Network Code 

(e.g.) update references to NI Gas Transmission Network Code 

 Incorporation of the modified four stage emergency process included in the 

NINEC Safety Case 

 

The proposed change will ensure consistency and transparency for gas suppliers who 

utilize both the high and low pressure networks in Northern Ireland. 
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Queens House, 10-14 Queen Street, BELFAST, BT1 6ED 
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This Code Mod 006 is approved, as of today’s date. The modification is scheduled to be 

included in the Network Code from 30 September 2017. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Tanya Hedley 
Compliance and Network Operations Director 

 

 

  

 


